
 

 

 
 

YOUTH PARTICIPANTS SOUGHT FOR: 

Capitola Historical Museum Board 

 
 Do you enjoy local history? The City of Capitola’s Historical Museum Board 

is seeking youth member(s). 

 
 The Museum Board oversees the programs and artifact acquisitions of the local 
museum. Youth members will attend board meetings and participate in discussions 
regarding exhibit receptions and special events, acquisitions, fundraising, and 
volunteers. 
 
 Youth members need to be accompanied by an adult and either reside within the 
Soquel Union Elementary School District or attend Soquel, Harbor or Aptos High 
School. These are non-voting positions that provide experience serving on a 
government-appointed board. 

 

The board meets on the first Tuesday of each month in the Community Room, 
420 Capitola Ave., at 5:30 p.m. Specific questions regarding duties or other information 
regarding the Capitola Historical Museum Board can be directed to Frank Perry, 
Museum Curator, at (831) 464-0322 or by email at fperry@ci.capitola.ca.us  or you may 
contact Niels Kisling, Museum Board President, (831) 476-7532 or email at 
nkisling@pacbell.net. 
 

 The board asks interested youth to attend a meeting so members can make a 
recommendation regarding appointment. 
 

Upcoming meetings: March 6, April 3 
 

Applications may be obtained at Capitola City Hall, 420 Capitola Avenue, or by 
calling (831) 475-7300 and requesting an application be sent to you.  In addition, a 
notice with an application form is available at the Capitola Branch Library, 2005 Wharf 
Road, and on the City’s Website http://www.cityofcapitola.org/ by clicking on "I Want 
To" and selecting "Serve on a City Board, Committee, or Commission.” 

 

 

CITY OF CAPITOLA 
420 Capitola Avenue 
Capitola, CA  95010 

(831) 475-7300 
FAX (831) 479-8879 

mailto:fperry@ci.capitola.ca.us
http://www.cityofcapitola.org/

